
DVES Principal’s Presentation and Report to School Board Meeting on 12/10/19: 

 

Present PowerPoint of Washoe Cultural Day 

In December, we are excited to try something new which the student body and student 

leadership team suggested. Our traditional Winter Program in the evening, is being 

replaced by an afternoon Winter Carnival. The Winter Carnival will be held Wednesday, 

December 18th from 1:00-2:30. That day, the school day ends at 1:35, therefore for your 

student/s to participate beyond 1:35, they need to be registered in the afterschool 

program or an adult must be present who can drive them home.  

We encourage and want families to attend and bring your children who are not yet 

school aged to our winter carnival. Each class is creating and running a game or activity 

booth. All students and children will receive a card which allows them to participate in 

each booth to win prizes and have fun! 

A group of students in grades 6th-8th have been meeting weekly in preparation for the 

annual Math Counts competition in Bridgeport. We will be sending a team again this 

year to compete on January 10th. 

 

School will be closed on 12/23/19-1/3/20 for Winter Break. 
 


